
Brad M. Rybczynski                                                      Deputy Town Clerks
Town Clerk                                                                                                Jill Slisz

                                     Wendy Pietrzak

RE: Request Reference #2025-00184
Building/Code Enforcement

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION- REQUEST DENIED

05/29/2025

Dear Foster Evan,

The Freedom of Information request submitted for the above records to the Town of Hamburg is denied
for the following reason(s): 

No open/pending/expired building permits or fees due for 155 Charlotte Ave Hamburg, NY.

You have a right to appeal this denial in writing within thirty (30) days to: 

Deputy Town Attorney
Brian F. Attea
6100 South Park Avenue

If you have any questions, or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

______________________
Brad M. Rybczynski
FOIL Officer
Town of Hamburg


